
 

Airside Behaviours – Securing 

Airbridge Doors 
 

Introduction 

The purpose of this Safety Alert is to highlight a recent incident whereby the external doors of 

a passenger boarding bridge had been left open and unsecured following the use of the 

equipment. Airbridge operators are reminded that it is their responsibility to ensure that the 

equipment is left in a safe and secure state after use. 

Operatives of passenger boarding bridges must: 

1. Ensure that doors are securely closed and latched before moving the equipment and

that doors are latched shut when leaving the equipment after use

2. Report any faulty door locks or latches to the Heathrow Engineering Helpdesk on 0208

976 6555

Enquiries 

Any questions regarding this Safety Alert should be addressed to the Heathrow Airside 

Standards and Assurance Team at airside_safety@heathrow.com  

Additional information, Operational Safety Instructions (OSIs) and Operational Advice 

Notices (OANs) can be found at heathrow.com/airside/useful-publications    
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